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Dear colleagues,

Alternatively, you may place the items in another collection box outside the Security Office at G/F,
Atrium Level near Lift no. 2

HKUST Staff Association

From: HKUST Staff Association [mailto:staff@ust.hk]

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 5:06 PM

To: 'staff-association-news-list@ust.hk'

Subject: Appeal for Item Donations for The Coming Garage Sale

Dear colleagues,

Appeal For item Donations - Garage Sale (7 December 2013)

The next Garage Sale will be held on Saturday, 7 December 2013 at the LG 3 indoor carpark. The Staff
Association would like to collect items of good condition from staff members for sale at the event.
Proceeds from the sale will be used for charity purposes. Staff members who like to donate used/new
items in good condition for this purpose can place the items in the collection box outside the Purchasing
Office on the 5/F, Lift No. 2 by the end of Thursday, 5 December 2013.

Thank you very much for any donation in advance!

HKUST Staff Association
26 November 2013
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